Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

February 17, 2022

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No. 0 96 .s.2022

To: Schools Division Superintendents } Divisions of Leyte, Northern Samar,
All Others Concerned Samar, and Eastern Samar

RESETTING OF THE SCHEDULED SITE VISIT ON IMPLEMENTED INFRASTRUCTURE
PROJECTS OF DEPED REGION VIII AND IN TYPHOON ODETTE AFFECTED
AREAS PER OFFICE MEMOs NO. 096 AND 100, s. 2022

1. The schedule of the site visit of the DepEd Central Office Technical Team headed by
Usec Allain Del B. Pascua for the above purpose from February 24-26, 2022 has been
rescheduled to February 23-25, 2022.

2. The Schools Division Superintendents and or the Assistant Schools Division

Superintendents of the Schools Divisions of Samar, Leyte, Maasin City, and Southern Leyte are
requested to accompany the Team during their visit to their respective Schools Divisions.

3 For the information and guidance of all concerned.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO I
& Regional Director
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